ALL TOGETHER we can BEE Safe





MASKS

As per the newest guidance received by our Governor, masks must be worn while on the school bus and inside the school. They DO NOT need to be worn while outside. Masks breaks will be given. Please contact your school nurse for accommodations.



SOCIAL DISTANCING

Social distancing will be implemented to the maximum extent possible. Seats on the bus and in the lunchrooms will be assigned to minimize exposed groups.



CONTACT TRACING AND QUARANTINE

Students who are less than 6ft from someone who tests positive for more than 15 minutes will need to quarantine. We will continue to work collaboratively with the Clifton Health Department. It is important for families to report any symptoms to the school nurse.



QUARANTINE TIME

Anyone identified as a "close contact" will need to quarantine for EITHER 10 days without taking a COVID test OR 7 days with a negative PCR COVID test taken on day 5. A virtual plan will be made for students during their quarantine time.





It is most important to talk to your school nurse if you are planning to travel. The most up to date guidelines can be found at cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/travelers/index.html
Anyone who is not vaccinated must quarantine after most travel.



SAFE AND CLEAN ENVIRONMENT

Little Falls will continue with the handwashing and sanitizer protocols put in place last school year. In addition, we will continue to use Hive entrances and exits. Needlepoint Ionization has been installed in all three buildings and all HVAC filters have been upgraded and are changed regularly. A/C units are available in all rooms and windows will be required to remain open.







